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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk Pick-Up
Date: Sunday, February 2, 2020 2:09:51 PM


From: Jim Doak <jdoak96@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2020 2:08 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Cc: 'Christina Doak' <doakinfocus@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Bulk Pick-Up
 


Yes, you can include our message in your packet for the
council.
 


And although dumpsters may be a viable option, bulk
pick-up appears to be much more convenient program.
 


If the City is having problems with bulk pick-up, such
as scavengers or inappropriate materials being placed
curbside, then Sandy should enforce any applicable city
ordinances instead of implementing a different and not-
as-convenient replacement program.
 


Jim Doak
 


 


From: Jim Doak <jdoak96@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2020 8:03 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Cc: 'Christina Doak' <doakinfocus@gmail.com>
Subject: Bulk Pick-Up
 


We heard that Sandy is planning to discontinue the
spring and fall bulk pick-up.
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Very unwelcome news. It’s a much appreciated service
and we would like the program to continue.
 


Surely not a great way to please your constituents.
 


Jim and Christina Doak
 





